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OEA members have a long tradition 

understanding that policy decisions 
affecting educators and the future of 
public education are made by elected 

coming to Columbus to lobby legislators, 
or connecting with them through mail, 
phone calls, emails, and social media, 

issues that matter to educators, students, 
and public schools.

By making contributions to the OEA 

who advocate for students and support 
public education, regardless of political 

This year it is critically important that our 

schools receive the funding they need 
for students and educators to have a 
safe return to school while still making 
progress on issues like EdChoice 
Vouchers, testing, and repealing 
Ohio’s failed state takeover law. These 
efforts have been made possible 
through supporting propublic education 

funds.

There are many ways you can get 
involved to help make our collective 

debated in the Ohio General Assembly 

your profession by visiting  
www.ohea.org/get-involved/.

 
scorecard.ohea.org/.

Children and Public Education. Visit 
www.ohea.org/donate/.

Educators across the state 
give to the OEA Fund. 

The OEA Fund pulls our 
resources together so our 
voices will be heard. 

Educators sit down with 
candidates and ask the 
questions that matter the 
most to public schools. We 
endorse candidates based 
on their positions  
on education issues. 

When our endorsed 
candidates get elected, we 
have a seat at the table for 
important decisions about 
public education. 
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